
June 15, 2021 

 

To All Bingo Volunteers 

 

We would like to thank all of our dedicated volunteers for showing up and working bingos 

for our community league. If you are new to our community and would like to work 

bingos, please read the rules and expectations below: 
 

 

1. Masks are mandatory when working bingos as per AHS rules. Therefore, if you do 

not feel comfortable wearing a mask please do not sign up for bingos until AHS 

rules permit otherwise.  

2. Everyone that works bingos needs to have a current community league membership 

for your community league and you need to show Nathalie your membership 

card.  New memberships will change over in September so make sure to renew your 

membership.   

3. Woodvale residents will have priority in working bingos as well as positions within 

the cash office.   

4. You must be willing to work all positions if needed and deemed by the bingo 

coordinator and/or the bingo chairperson. 

5. If you are feeling unwell or cannot make your shift please have a backup to replace 

your shift and let the bingo coordinator know within  24 hours of your 

shift.  There is a list of phone numbers for extra workers that you are able to 

contact to see if they can take over your shift.  

6. Respect everyone at all times.  

7. Please keep in mind your credits expire after one year. 

If you have any questions or concerns about working bingos or if you know of someone 

that might be interested in working bingos please contact Nathalie at 

woodvalebingos@gmail.com  
 

If you have any questions or concerns with your credit vouchers please contact Magaret 

at woodvalecommunityfacility@shaw.ca or 780-462-2101 extension 1. 
 

Thank you 

Woodvale Community League 
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